
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Preparatory School Parent Information Evening – Monday 20th June at 18:30 

  

I hope my email finds you well. We would like to invite you and your child to an Information 

Evening for parents of students joining the Preparatory School in September 2022. The evening 

will take place on Monday 20th June at 6.30pm in the Newman Hall at the Preparatory School. 

During this evening you will receive all the information you need in preparation for joining us in 

September.  

  

The evening will include a welcome and introductions from the following members of staff: 

 

Fr Chris Cann – Current Head of the Preparatory School 

Mrs Merrony Markham – Deputy Head of the Preparatory School 

Mrs Rachel Ravat – Head of EYFS 

Mrs Siobhan Minford – New Head of the Preparatory School  

 

There will also be a chance to meet other members of the Preparatory School Staff on the evening, 

including your child’s Class Teacher along with Music Staff, Sport Staff and SEND Staff. 

 

You will also receive the New Parent Handbook during the evening, which will provide practical 

information about starting in the Preparatory School. 

 

I would be grateful if you would kindly let me know whether or not you are able to attend by 

completing our RSVP using this link; New Information Evening RSVP . 

   

We look forward to welcoming you on Monday 20th June, in the meantime, if you have any 

questions or need any help, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Mr Joe Allen 

Admissions Manager 

Ratcliffe College 

 

https://forms.gle/PEbdDRJUovrV84aV6

